

Uploaded to the VFC Website



This Document has been provided to you courtesy of Veterans-For-Change!

Feel free to pass to any veteran who might be able to use this information!

For thousands more files like this and hundreds of links to useful information, and hundreds of "Frequently Asked Questions, please go to:

Veterans-For-Change

If Veterans don't help Veterans, who will?

Note

VFC is not liable for source information in this document, it is merely provided as a courtesy to our members & subscribers.



Dear Senator Won Pat: Due to my decision (professional/ethical, personal/moral, and legal/mandated by law) of informing the Chamorro community of the contamination of their land with Toxic Chemicals, and the threat that they represent to their health/life, the present executive management of the University of Guam vetoed the extension of my contract, and sent me a letter of termination.

For this reason, I'm in the process of returning to Washington, DC. The boxes with the documentation related to my epidemiological research on the situation of the Toxic Chemicals, Cancer Research, Lytico Bodig, etc. were already shipped.

All the best,

Dr. Luis Szyfres

PS/ Guam faces many problems. The Toxic Chemicals are not one of them, they are a medical emergency. I hope somebody will implement the next step of my study, the screening of the Chamorro population to determine the presence/levels of Arsenic, Lead, Dioxins, Volatile/Explosive Organic Compounds, etc. in their blood, with emphasis in women expecting to get pregnant, pregnant women, children, and people affected by conditions such as cancer, diabetes, renal insufficiency.